
5. WEKA STREET – KERB AND DISH CHANNEL RENEWAL

The Board was asked to approve for construction the renewal of the dish channels on both sides of
Weka Street from Straven Road to Tui Street but subject to undergrounding issues being resolved.

The Area Engineer reported on the responses from the local residents to the previously circulated
publicity pamphlet and of the intentions to now change some aspects of the project as a result of the
feedback received.

The Board decided:

1. That the renewal of the dish channel in Weka Street between Straven Road and Tui Street as
shown on the submitted plan, be approved for construction.

2. That the work be put on hold until the undergrounding of the overhead wiring is resolved.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


